
Teresa King 

 

Being fairly new to UVC, I appreciate the opportunity to introduce myself. My son, Lucas, 
and I have attended for a little over a year now and have found such a supportive and 
inspiring environment and community. I am the proud mother of 3 wonderful children and 
Mimi to 4 grandchildren. We are originally from Pennsylvania and moved here to the Kansas 
City area in 2006. Religiously, I was raised as a Jehovah’s Witness until I was a teenager and 
spent most of the years since as an Agnostic. In 2020 I started a spiritual journey that 
spurred in me a deep desire to seek answers, truths and began to transform my thought 
processes which led me to Unity. Lucas and I consider ourselves very blessed to have 
found you all.  

 

Currently, I am the assistant controller of a family-owned construction company and have 
been employed with them for the last 10 years. Currently, I manage the AR department and 
am responsible for setting up and managing all projects till they are closed out. It is just a 
fancy way to say I make my living by doing a lot of math and finding solutions for whatever 
issues may arise. Finding solutions that best benefit the company as well as the employees 
while considering all factors is what I excel at.  

 

I have thoroughly enjoyed all of the classes, groups, events and time spent getting to know 
all of you. While I appreciate the nomination, your time and consideration, I know that there 
is no wrong decision to be had and any of the nominees would do an excellent job. Thank 
you!! 


